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Kiosks-Survey Regarding the Kahnawà:ke Residency Law 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 17 Ohiarí:ha/June 2025) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative Commission wishes to advise the 
community that the following kiosks regarding the Kahnawà:ke Residency Law will be held in the lobby 
of the Service Complex: 
 

• Tuesday, June 24th, from 10am – 12 noon 

• Thursday, July 17th, from 10am – 12 noon 
 
Community members can seek information and ask questions in an informal, respectful, one-on-one 
setting, while also filling in a brief survey. 
 

-30- 
 
For information on the law, please contact: 
Melanie Konwenni Gilbert, General Manager 
Office of the Kahnawà:ke Kanien’kehá:ka Registry 
Client Based Services Unit 
450-638-0500 or email melanie.gilbert@mck.ca 
 
 
For information on this release, please contact: 
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Services 
450-632-7500 or email kls@mck.ca  

  

 
P.O. Box 720   •   Kahnawà:ke Mohawk Territory   •   Quebec   •   J0L 1B0 

Tel: (450) 632-7500 KLS@mck.ca     Web: www.kahnawakemakingdecisions.com  “Thinking of the next seven generations” 

mailto:melanie.gilbert@mck.ca
mailto:kls@mck.ca
http://www.kahnawakemakingdecisions.com/

